
February 9, 1967 

Rabbi E. Oshry 
212 East Broadway 
New York, N.Y. 10002 

Dear Rabbi Oshry: 

Rabbi Lamm has asked me to request of you that you mail 
a copy of your superb new work, "Otzar Ha-Pesach", to 
Rabbi Simon Langer, 119 East 95 Street, New York, N.Y.10028. 

Rabbi Langer will acknowledge receipt of your volume upon 
receipt. 

Rabbi Lamm sends his most respectful regards. 

Sincerely yours, 

Faye Zola 
Secretary to Rabbi Lamm 


